
                                                                     
MRS BARRON’S KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Friday, May 16, 2025 
 
 
READING AND MATH:   This  week we completed most of our 
end of year assessments and will finish early next week. In Math 
this week we also finished our unit on subtraction.   
  
 
*IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE A CHAPERONE ON DARE/FIELD, 
PLEASE LET ME KNOW BY EMAIL OR A NOTE BY MAY 19.  
WE ARE ONLY TO HAVE 4 CHAPERONES PER CLASS, SO IF I 
HAVE MORE THAN 4, I WILL HAVE TO DRAW NAMES.          
 
Upcoming dates: 
May 21-9am Kindergarten End of Year Assembly-Please join 
us if you can 
May 26-Holiday, no school 
May 27-RCES Field Day-Early Release 
May 28-RCES-Dare Day/ Panther Fest-Early Release 
May 29-Last day of school- Early Release 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
         
 
 
 
 


